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Port Blair dated theST June, 2015

To

Ms Betsy Zothanpari Sailo

Under Secretary to the Govt of Mizoram
District Council Affairs Department
Aizwal, Mizoram

Sub:- Visit of team with the representatives of the Nicobarease
Tribal Councils to the Autonomous District Council in the
North Eastern States —reg

Sir,
Please refer this office letter No. 1-849/2013-TW/579 dated

1.6.2015 on the above mention subject.

I am directed to inform that the visit of Nicobari tribal leaders to
Mizoram to study the governance issues related to the Sixth Schedule for their
empowerment from 6.6.2015 to 14.6.2015 has been cancelled due to
administrative reasons.

Inconvenience caused is regretted.

Yours faithfully

Ak
(Arun Gupta)

Director (TW)
Copy to: -

1) The Dy Commissioner (Nicobar District) for information
2) The Project Qfﬁcer, ITDP, E@%—ﬁg}&ir for information and necessary

action.
3) The Dy Resident Commissioner, Andaman Bhawan, Kolkata for
information and necessary action /X l

0’\ L/ Director (TW)




